
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Carol Services

25 November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

CAROL SERVICES

On Monday 16 December and Thursday 19 December our annual Carol Services will be held at St Catharine’s Church,
London Road and Holy Trinity Parish Church, Church Road, Longlevens respectively, both starting at 7.30 pm. The
services will follow the traditional nine lessons and carols format.

Please note that we will not be operating a ticket system this year, and everyone is welcome to attend.

The Carol Services are an excellent way to bring term to a close and lead into Christmas.

We would be delighted to see you.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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